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INFORMATION, RFI REPORT ON AOC-2 
HOLLOMAN AIR FORCE BASE EPA ID# NM6572124422 
HWB-HAFB-05-001 

Dear Ms. Hartell: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has completed review of Holloman Air 
Force Bases's (the Permittee's) November 18, 2005 Revised Final RCRA Facility Investigation 
(RFI) Report for Area of Concern (AOC) 2. The Permittee submitted this revised RFI Report in 
response to NMED's Request for Supplemental Information (RSI), dated July 25, 2005. This 
RSI was issued after review of the initial RFI Report dated February 2005. 

Based on NMED's review of this response, it has been determined that AOC-2 appears to be 
suitable for a No Further Action (NFA) petition. Therefore, the Permittee may propose this site 
for NFA based on NMED's NFA Criterion 5, which states, "The AOC has been characterized 
and/or remediated in accordance with current applicable state or federal regulations, and the · 
available data indicate that contaminants pose an acceptable level of risk under current and 
projected future land use." 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact David Strasser at (505) 222-9526. 

Sincerely, 

a:J!Ld~s 
HAFB Project Leader 
Permits Management Program 

CA/dcs 

cc: J. Bearzi, Chief, NMED, HWB 
J. Kieling, NMED, HWB 
W. Moats, NMED, HWB 
D. Strasser, NMED, HWB 
D. Tellez, EPA, Region 6 (6PD-F) 
D. Holmquist, HAFB Filt 2006 and Reading 


